

in weekly video meetings on COVID-19 virus recovery.

HEALTHY DEMOCRACY A project of

Oregon needs your voice. Yes, <u>yours</u>.

You are invited to be a part of a unique experiment in democracy: a randomly selected panel of 40 Oregonians, who will provide advice to state lawmakers on COVID-19 recovery.

The panel will meet online for six 2-hour sessions, starting in July. It will be representative of the public, like a miniature version of the state in one online "room." That's why it needs you!

If selected, you'll receive a \$300 stipend, plus one-on-one tech support & training.

Please reply by June 8.
Go to healthydemocracy.org/covid or call (503) 841-6865.

Healthy Democracy 5100 SW Macadam Ave, Ste 360 Portland, OR 97239

<Name>
<Address Line 1>
<Address Line 2>